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Lisa Sampson

From: Lisa Sampson
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 2:48 PM
To: recalls
Subject: Informal Notification - Re: Upcoming Recall 21V-757
Attachments: Rosenbauer 573 Form_RCLRPT-21V757-2361_9.28.21.PDF

Hello Valued Rosenbauer Dealers, 
 
We have submitted our initial paperwork to NHTSA and Transport Canada regarding an upcoming recall initiated by 
Cummins for a select few Cummins Generators. We only have a total of 7 trucks impacted in the US and Canada and I 
will contact you if you have one of these impacted trucks but most are in Production.  
 
I have attached our NHTSA filing paperwork that explains the safety risk. Since our recalled population is low, we still 
want to make sure you are aware of the safety risk in case you witness this on non-recalled trucks. This email is to 
provide an informal notification as we gather information. I anticipate sending official letters to the customers in the 
next few weeks and I will contact you if you are impacted.  
 
Feel free to reach out if you have any questions.  
 

 

Lisa Sampson  
 

Rosenbauer America, LLC 
Compliance Manager 
100 3rd St. 
Lyons, SD  57041 
Tel:  605-543-5591  x9512 
lsampson@rosenbaueramerica.com 
www.RosenbauerAmerica.com 
 

 
 


